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STATE OF NEW MEXICO

OFFICE OF STATE GEOLOGIST

SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO

March 6, 1952

Mr. Frank C. Holden,
General Manager

@mcorporated
ucumcari, New Mexico
Dear Mr. Holden:

I have at hand your C-103 which states the results of a
well repairing on your Libby #2.

Since you supplied us with only one copy it will be
necessary for us to keep this in our file. If you are

interested in having an approved copy for your files,
would you please prepare same and mail to this office.

Very truly yours,

Gas Engineer
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